
Group Visits:  

A group of 11 foreign visitors from Auckland, New Zealand, came to visit the Sangrahalaya on January 5, 2019. They 

were provided with a guided tour of the Sangrahalaya. After visiting the galleries one of the Administrative Director 

commented “beautiful & Very interesting”.  

 

  

 

 

 

 


